
 

 

TOWNSHIP OF WEEHAWKEN 
NEW JERSEY 
 
TO: THE PUBLIC 
 THE PRESS 
 THE TOWNSHIP COUNCIL 
 MEMBERS OF THE BOARD 
 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE WEEHAWKEN BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT MEETING 

SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, MAY 24, 2022 AT 7:00 P.M. HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  THE 

FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS WILL BE RESCHEDULED TO TUESDAY, JUNE 14, 2022, AT 

7:00 P.M. IN THE SECOND FLOOR CHAMBERS OF THE WEEHAWKEN MUNICIPAL 

BUILDING AT 400 PARK AVENUE, WEEHAWKEN, NEW JERSEY 07086 

 
1. Public Hearing on Variance Application to install improvements to a single-family residence in 
 the R-1 District; 3 Kingswood Avenue; Block 36.03, Lot 1; Applicant: Robert A. Britton.
 (Rescheduled to June 14, 2022)  
 

 
No further notice will be required by Applicant. 

 
 
By Order of the Weehawken Board of Adjustment 
Janine Baez, Secretary 
 
 


